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Take Part In This Summer's Youth Pilgrimage In Korea! 

 

Registration is now open for the Hyojeong Youth Pilgrimage 2025! 

 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
We are delighted to invite you to apply for the Hyojeong Youth Pilgrimage 2025, a 21-day spiritual 
journey from 3rd to 23rd August at the HJ Heaven and Earth CheonBo Training Centre in South Korea. 
This pilgrimage, sponsored once again by the CheonBo EUME branch, offers a unique opportunity to 



 

 

deepen your connection with our Heavenly Parent and True Parents. 
 
This pilgrimage is designed for first-time pilgrims who have not yet visited the Training Centre, as well 
as for those who have not visited in recent years. It is open to youth members who wish to deepen their 
faith and spiritual life at the HJ Cheonwon Complex, a place created by True Parents for all to experience 
and realise their identity as God's children. 
 
Eligibility Requirements: 

 
Must be a member from the Europe and Middle East (EUME) region 
 
Aged between 18 and 40 years old 
 
Must have a foundational understanding of the Divine Principle 
 
If first-generation, must have been involved in the movement for at least two years 
 
Must be able to communicate in English 

 
Programme Highlights: 

 
Cheonshim Won Vigil Prayer 
 
Chanyang Yeoksa 
 
Lectures on the Life of True Parents 
 
Internal Guidance and Reflection 
 
Building friendships of faith 
 
Additionally, we will embark on a 3-day Holy Ground Tour, visiting sacred sites across South 
Korea, including Cheon Won Gung, the beautiful earthly home of our Heavenly Parent. 

 
Workshop Fee: 500€ 
 
The fee covers food, accommodation, and the Holy Ground Tour. 
 
For those wishing to extend their stay, you can join the second half of the EUME 40-day Unification 
Spirituality Workshop (23rd August - 12th September) for an additional 235€. 
 
Important Notes: 

 
Please note that only 50 places are available. Do not book any flights or make travel arrangements until 
your place has been confirmed. If your application is successful, you will receive a second form to 
confirm your participation. Once we receive your confirmation, you may proceed with booking your 
travel. 
 
For any questions, feel free to contact us at hjyouthpilgrimage@ gmail,com 
 
We are excited to share this meaningful journey with you! 
 
With warm regards, 
 
Mont-Lang and Yujin Colléter 
 
Hyojeong Youth Pilgrimage 2025 Directors 
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